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Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Scott 

Reasons for Approval 

 I support the proposed Redesignation and Outline Plan as this 
application represents a responsive approach to the unique 
ecological and topographical conditions of the area, provides 
additional housing options, and is aligned with the MDP and 
West Macleod ASP. 

 I would like to thank the Applicant and Owner for their extreme 
patience in accommodating the shifting alignment of Sheriff 
King Street SW during the course of the application process, 
and hope future transportation planning of this nature better 
anticipates and resolves challenges when dealing with natural 
features earlier in the process relative to active outline plan 
files. 

 


